Deline Homeowners Association Meeting Minutes January 11, 2005

ATTENDANCE -

Kathy Pettigrew, Sam Riley, Bobbie Tyler, Patti Schilasky, Richard Osmon, and Marcia Speed.

MEETING WAS NOT CALLED TO ORDER AS THERE WERE NOT ENOUGH BOARD MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE. Also, the fire station did not have a room for us. We convened out in the lobby waiting for additional board members to come.

PREVIOUS MONTH'S MINUTES -

Since there was no meeting, the minutes for December 2004, will be passed out at the February 8, 2005, meeting, along with the minutes for January 2005, and the Board will review and approve them at that time.

CHRISTMAS LIGHTS --

The Board members that were in attendance decided on was who won the lights contest over the Christmas holidays. The three houses who won for exceptional decorations for the holiday season were: Linda Thompson, Marilyn Landhold, and the Turners.

APPROVAL OF HOME IMPROVEMENTS:

Bill Harris stopped by stating he had not received any written verification of approval from the Board to put an additional shed in his backyard. Marcia gave him a copy of the December 2004 minutes where the Board had approved his plans to put a second shed in his backyard. He seemed satisfied with that, but requested the second copy of the "Request for Approval" which Kathy promised he would receive once she obtained it from Rod.

NEXT BOARD MEETING will be held on Tuesday, February 8,2005, at $7\ p.m.$

THE BOARD MEMBERS DISBURSED AT 7:20 p.m.